Week beginning 05/10/20

This week's learning...

... is all about autumn and changes that happen in the environment. We will observe, ask questions and comment on these changes while using our senses.

We will further explore our interests in Nursery's setting, develop positive relationships with our peers and grow our independence in using the toilet and wash our hands.

Nursery Newsletter

STAR moments...

Last week in Nursery has been a special week. We have been talking about our families.

We are learning to show interest in the lives of our peers and teachers. We created pictures by drawing circles and lines to represent our family members. We also used different resources to recreate our homes while discussing different types of homes: flats and houses



We celebrate our achievements every day in Nursery. Read next week's newsletter to find out who will be getting 'star of the day' each day.

Don't forget!

- Provide spare clothes in your child's baq: socks, underwear, bottoms, tops.
- Label all clothing, shoes and bags.
- Fit Friday is on Friday. You need to come into school dressed in your P.E. kit: red t-shirt, black jogging bottoms/leggins, black trainers/plimsoll.

Over to you...Home learning

- Go on a nature walk and talk about things you observe while using your senses: what can you see? What can yo hear? How does it feel like? Etc.
- On your nature walk, collect conkers. Bring them to school on Friday. We wonder who will collect the most conkers?
- Bug club: read the allocated books.
- Google classroom: listen to Mrs. Gill read 'Peace at Last'
- Please send a family picture to our email address.



Keep in touch!

Email:

nursery@star.newham.sch.uk

Twitter: @Star Primary

Website:

https://star.newham.sch.uk/

Phone: 020 7476 5336